15 GREEN CIRCULAR INTERPRETATION BOARDS (AN162-2007)

The Committee are asked to agree on the replacement of the interpretation boards around the Green
Circular and Greenways routes. Audits undertaken by the Countryside Ranger Service have
highlighted the need to replace the older interpretation panels. The interpretation panels will be
designed and installed by The Osprey Company, a specialist maker of signs, who are currently
replacing the interpretation boards along the waterfront section Green Circular route as part of a
Tayside and Central Scotland Transport Partnership funded project.

The total cost of this provision will be £7,885 to be met from the Leisure & Communities Department's
2007/08 Capital Budget.
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